
 
 
 

 

Warberry C of E Academy 
Cedars Road, Torquay 
Devon, TQ1 1SB 
T: 01803 292642 E: warberry@lapsw.org 
W: warberry-lap.co.uk  

 
 

FLOURISHING FUTURES 
Learning Academy Partnership Registered Office: Suite 4 Zealley House, Greenhill Way, Kingsteignton, Newton Abbot, TQ12 3SB Company number: 07713540 

 

 
 
 
Monday 24th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,  
  

Year 6 “Me and Mrs Jones” Visit – Elder (2nd April) & Oak (3rd April) 

  
As part of our trust charter offer, we have organised a school trip for the Year 6 children to the ‘Me and Mrs 
Jones’ café for a class breakfast on the 2nd of April (Elder Class) and the 3rd of April (Oak Class).  

 

On each day we will be departing from Warberry at 8:30am and walking to Me and Mrs Jones. Children can 
arrive in school from 8:10am to facilitate a prompt departure in the morning. We will be leaving Me and Mrs 
Jones at 10:30am to ensure that we are back to continue our learning for the morning.  

  
All children should be in full school uniform for this trip. Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat as we 
are unable to guarantee the weather. 

  
To enable the activity to go ahead, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £5.00 towards the 
cost of breakfast. Please be advised that if do not collect sufficient contributions, the visit may be unable to 
take place. Please ensure contributions are made before the trip date. You can make a card payment via the 
MCAS app and will find the payment under Trips – click to enrol and pay. Please note that we are unable to 
accept cash payments. 

 

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical 

information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if needed 

during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher before the trip if you have any additional 

comments. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental Consents’ tab 

via your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class teacher at the end of the 
school day. 

 

  
Kind regards,  
  

Mr Metherell and Mrs Smith 
 
Year 6 Teachers 
 
 


